

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS Engineering Division – Traffic Section 2625 E. Glendale Avenue Appleton, WI 54911 TEL (920) 832-5580 FAX (920) 832-5570

To: Municipal Services Committee

From: Danielle Block, P.E., Director of Public Works

Eric Lom, P.E., City Traffic Engineer

Date: February 7, 2024

Re: Complete Streets Study Update

Background & Current Status:

The Municipal Services Committee last received a Complete Streets Study update from staff and consultants at the 8/7/23 committee meeting. At the 2/12/24 meeting of the Municipal Services Committee, the project team will be presenting an update on recent progress, along with a brief overview of the draft policy framework.

Staff is continuing to refine the related documents and work through several remaining technical and implementation issues, including Fire Code coordination and the identification of existing policies that could be affected. We anticipate posting the draft documents on the city website on or about 2/26/24.

Next Steps:

- 2/26/24 (approx.) posting of draft documents on the city website
- 2/29/24 (6:00 p.m.): Online Open House. Promotion of this meeting will be starting the week of 2/12/24
- Late March/April: Action item at Municipal Services Committee